Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 11:40 AM

To: Jeff Watson; Jeff Slothower; cruse and associates
Subject: Eberhart

Good morning again Jeff;

This is in regards to the Eberhart BLA BL-11-00023. All conditions set forth in the KRD General
Guidelines have been met on this application. Please let me know if you need anything further.
Keli

Keli R. Bender

KRD Lands Clerk/RRA
(509)925-6158
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
www . krdistrict.org




